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October 20, 2008

Mr. Nathan Poore, Town Manager
Falmouth Town Hall

271 Falmouth Road

Falmouth, ME 04105

Dear Nathan:

I am pleased to introduce, in accordance with Article I, Section 213 of the
Town Charter, amendments to Chapter 17, Traffic and Motor Vehicles,
section 17-92, sub section D, of the Town Ordinances.

The requested amendments include the following language:

o Andrews Avenue--No parking, tow away zone, May 1 until Septesber36 October
31 from 6:00 am to 6:00 pm. Designated spaces at the east end of Andrews Ave. are
to be utilized as parking for Mackworth Island and will have a three (3) hour time
limit.

I hereby ask that you place this item on the next available agenda for a public
hearing and that you properly post notices and advertise for a public hearing
as required by the Charter.

Sincerely yours,

Cathy Breen
Falmouth Town Councilor
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